
Generator Connection to Municipal Complex 

KITTERY, MAINE 

Addendum 2- Bid Closed 

 

The bid will be closed February 26, 2019 and not awarded at this time. 

 

A question was asked at the optional pre-bid conference on February 14, 2019 regarding Note #2, 

drawing E-101 on page 18.  The question was whether the exception to Code requirements that was 

approved, still applies.   

 

We’ve been advised by state and local inspectors that the exception no longer applies and a change to 

the design is required. 

 

We anticipate to re-issue the bid in the spring with the revised design, and will advise you all once it has 

been posted.  

 

Thank you for your time and effort in response to the bid.  We apologize for the inconvenience  

 


